
 
 

Core values: kindness, respect, support, wellbeing, success 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

For parents who are unable to attend the phonics meetings next week the ‘Little 

Wandle’ website has a wealth of resources and advice. Please follow this link 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-

parents/#tabnametabHowWeTeach 

The main page looks like this 

 

This page allows you to click the five tabs above to find out more about how phonics is 

taught and how you can support at home. The page has video links on how to say the 

sounds correctly. 

The ‘how we teach tab’ provides videos on what each session looks like. 

 

The website provides information about reading books and why reading everyday is so 

important.  

Please feel free to get in touch if you have any questions or queries regarding phonics. 

 

Many Thanks 

Nadia Arnold – Coalway Infants Phonics Lead. 
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